
Your Building Property Information

&
Maintenance Schedule

- COMING SOON -
A requirement of legislative changes that affect how building contractors work

with clients taking affect January 2015.

At the completion of works contractors must provide information relating to

any guarantees/warranties that apply and information about maintenance

requirements including a Maintenance Schedule guideline that will ensure

Building Code durability requirements will be met.

The changes are the result of a comprehensive review of the Building Act 2004

aimed to improve the performance of the building and construction sector,

and provide greater consumer protection.
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